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Week 1 

Wednesday, 20th July 

Kindergarten 
InformaƟon Session 5pm 
NPS Library  

Friday, 22nd July 

KROP Rehearsal 

4V & 5M Landcare 
excursion ‐ visit to 
Wetlands 

Week 2 

Monday, 25th July 

Book Fair 

K‐2 Circus Quirkus 
excursion note and money 
due 

Tuesday, 26th July 

Book Fair 

LiƩle Learners starts 

Wednesday, 27th July 

Book Fair 

LiƩle Learners 

K‐2 excursion ‐Circus 
Quirkus Wagga 

Thursday, 28th July 

Book Fair 

Yr 5/6 excursion $50 
payment due 

Friday, 29th July 

Assembly 2.30pm 

NPS are happy to announce Mr Brent Fennessy has been 
appointed as our permanent school Principal.  
We look forward to the positive impact Brent will have on NPS 
and our students.  
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files Stage 2 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 
  
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

Welcome back to Term 3! I hope that everyone was able to spend some quality 
family Ɵme together and recharge for what promises to be a busy but brilliant term. 
  
We have lots of big events already on the calendar for this term starƟng today with 
our school basketball teams compeƟng against Leeton Public and Parkview Public at 
the Narrandera stadium.  
During this term we have our dance group performing at KROP and our athleƟcs 
team will aƩend the Leeton Narrandera PSSA Carnival in Week 3;  we will celebrate 
NAIDOC week in Week 4 and our Stage 3 students are off on their major excursion 
to the Victorian Goldfields in Week 8.  
Along with all these, we have several class‐based excursions and events that will be 
communicated through individual classes. 
  
Next week we get to meet our 2023 Kinder students with our ‘LiƩle Learners 
Program’ starƟng. We cannot wait to meet them all and hope they enjoy their 
journey to ‘BIG SCHOOL’.  In addiƟon to this we will be holding an informaƟon night 
for any families aƩending transiƟon tomorrow, Wednesday 20th July, in the library 
from 5pm. 
  
We are in the final stage of organising our parent conferences for this term with 
more informaƟon to come out soon. We hope everyone will take this opportunity to 
sit down with your child’s teacher and discuss their learning journey along with 
developing goals for the remainder for the year.  
  
This week, in line with Departmental guidelines, we will be sending home another 
batch of RAT kits for each student. The advice remains that if your child is suffering 
from any flu like symptoms, please keep them home while they rest and recover.  
If you have any concerns about this, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the 
school. 
 
Have a great week, 
 
Brent Fennessy 
Principal 
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Canteen News 

Specials for Recess ONLY 
Wednesday –  Donuts $1 

Thursday –  Zucchini Slice $1 
Friday –  Cheese Vegemite Pasta $2 

SORRY! 
No sushi this week! 
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MONDAY 25TH JULY to THURSDAY 28TH JULY 
NPS HALL 

BEFORE SCHOOL  (8.45 - 9.10) AND LUNCHTIME (11.30 - 12.00) 



Page 5 Tuesday, July 19 



COMMUNITY EVENTS: 

LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 
school NUT FREE 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 
02 6959 2091 

For all your family health care needs 


